
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24.02.25 – 28.02.25 – Half Term 

01.03.25 – St David’s Day 

06.03.25 – World Book Day 

03.04.25 – Health and Wellbeing Day 

Please see Class Dojo for regular 

updates regarding important dates.  

 

School Council have worked hard this half 

term supporting staff to run another successful 

Health and Wellbeing Day.  

They have also been attending meetings 

alongside the School Council in the 

mainstream setting who are planning to 

promote a ‘Digital Detox’ for pupils and staff in 

the near future. Da iawn chi! 

Moving forward, Mrs James will be leading the 

SSRB School Council in their endeavours to 

develop pupil influence in the SSRB. Mrs James 

is excited to accept this role and the SSRB 

School Council are excited for the future. 

It has been a busy half term for events and trips. Here are 

some pictures to show you what we have been up to!

It has been an exciting half term for Criw 

Cymraeg. They have expanded! CROESO to                                            

Elijah and Taylor!  

This half term                                                           

Criw Cymraeg                                                            

have been busy                                         

organising and                                                                                                                  

supporting the                                              

celebration of                                                         

St Dwynwen’s Day and St David’s Day. 

As we reflect on another successful term at the 

SSRB, I am delighted to share some highlights and 

exciting plans for the coming weeks.  

Our Year 11 pupils are preparing for an exciting 

new chapter as they begin their transition to Post 

16 placement. We are also looking forward to 

welcoming our new Year 6 pupils, with transition 

activities taking place in the coming half term. This 

is always an exciting time for our school community 

as we help our new students settle in and prepare 

for the next stage of their education.  

A huge congratulations to all pupils who 

participated in the recent sporting event in Cardiff. 

Their effort, teamwork, and sportsmanship were 

outstanding, and they represented our school 

admirably. Next half term promises to be just as 

exciting with upcoming sporting events including 

the Six Nations rugby tournament and the 

swimming event in Newbridge for some pupils.  

Our mental health and well-being day this term 

was a great success, providing valuable support 

for our students. We are pleased to announce that 

the next well-being day is scheduled for the 

beginning of April. We now look ahead to the 

warmer half of the spring term!

Thanks for your continued support. 


